
Name of Project: Tech Committee  

Project Coordinator: Janet Dart and Kathy Ketchum  

Brief History of Project: We started a Tech Committee in 2019 to modernize COMGA, just in 
time to be prepare for Covid forcing us all online.  

We are a group of people with tech backgrounds, willing to bring expertise as needed.  Some of 
the things we work on are: 

 Zoom meetings 
 Spring Seminar Webinars 
 Gardening Webinars 
 Garden Database 
 Google Workspace 
 Website 

These projects happen year round.  We are in special need of moderators for Spring Seminar, 
which occurs the first four Saturdays in April, with two classes per day. 

For more information or to volunteer for the Tech Committee, please contact:  

 

Janet Dart: janetdart@gmail.com 

 

 


